24th May 2019
Dear parents,

This year, Nursery and Reception will be joining forces and visiting Blackpool Zoo together for their school trip on Thursday 4th July. 

It is intended that we will leave school at 9.10am by coach and should arrive in Blackpool between 10am -10:30am  
We intend leaving Blackpool Zoo by 2:00pm and should arrive back at school between 3:00pm and 3.20pm, so children can be collected from school at the normal time. 
The children must wear their school uniform but can wear trainers or other suitable walking shoes if they would like. Depending on the weather, please would your child bring either a light raincoat if it is raining or a sun hat and sun cream if it is hot and sunny.
Please complete the slip below and return to school with payment as soon as possible. The cost of the trip will be £16.00. I appreciate that this is a substantial sum: please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Summersgill or the class teacher if this is a problem. You can also pay using the on-line systems through www.eduspot.co.uk
shortly you will receive a text with an individual password for you to log on to the website. 

School can continue to receive cash and cheque payments if you find this more convenient.

A packed lunch will be provided by school for Reception Class only, Nursery children will need to supply a packed lunch. Please could your child bring a small rucksack with them to keep their lunch in?
Any parents, who would like to accompany us on the trip, please contact either Mrs Ryan or Mrs Walker, depending on which class your child is in. If lots of parents wish to come, we will draw names out of a hat.
Thank you,

Mrs Ryan and Mrs Walker
………………………………………………………………………………………

I give permission for my child………………………………to travel to Blackpool Zoo on Thursday 4th July. 
I enclose payment of £16.00/ I will pay the amount online. * 
Signed………………………………………………… (parent/guardian) 
* delete where applicable 
